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WELCOME TO THE LVMC BLOOD BANK  

“SAVING LIVES ONE UNIT AT A TIME” 

 

BLOOD BANK NEWS! 

• 1023 TRANSFUSIONS WERE DONE IN 2024 ! 

Thank you all for a successful 2024. So many lives could not have been saved without 

your loyalty and the help of your awesome FUR BABIES! 

• Construction will begin on our Cat Room, beginning in March 2025. We will be 

able to house up to 6 cats for use in emergencies and will then place them up 

for adoption after two years of donor service. 

 

IN MEMORY      

YOU LEFT PAWPRINTS ON MY HEART 

 
OAKLEY    

 

 

 



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2024 RETIREES  

 

3 GALLONS!   1 GALLON!  10 UNITS!  5 UNITS! 

    

                 AVA         LEIDNER         ROACH            TIBERIUS 

 

WELCOME NEW DONORS  

                   

ROAMER    RAVEN  OPIE   SLOTH 

              

     SUNSHINE   MOCHI   STAG 

 

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


